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Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Pupils first name & surname 
 
I hope this letter finds you well, as we start the summer term we are busy making preparations 
for our new Year 6 students to start with us in September. It was such a pleasure to meet many 
of the young people who will be joining us at the Easter school. 
 
There are plenty of opportunities to visit Woodside before September 
 
 
Wednesday 6th July -Transition day- involving all students in Year 6, on this day students 
spend a full day at Woodside, meet staff and take part in taster lessons.   
                                
Tuesday 5th July - School Performance  - Families are invited and information on free tickets 
will be available nearer the time. 
 
Tuesday 12th   Wednesday 13th  Thursday 14th July – Admission interviews 4.00 - 6.30pm  
An individual meeting with you and your child for 15 minutes. 
The uniform shop will be on school site to buy or order the uniform. 
 
Monday 25th – Friday 29th July - Summer school  
 
Friday 2nd September – Start of school year – Year 7 only  
 
Wednesday 7th September  - Welcome coffee morning   
 
I am also really pleased to announce that Mr Kataria will be the new Head of Year 7, he will be 
visiting local primary schools and available on all events.  
 
 
Please complete the Admission form online using the QR code on this letter .This information 
will give us up to date information before your child starts in September. We will have this 
information printed and ready for you to check when you come into school on Admission 
Interview day. You will receive another letter with a day and time to attend. 
 
If you have any difficulty completing the school form, please contact us and we would be 
happy to help. 
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Do not hesitate to get in contact if you have any questions in relation to transition.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Angela Wallace 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


